
 
 

 
 
 
         
                                       

 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
During this month, the 
students participated 
in the Spelling Bee 
Competition.  Our 
Spelling Bee Champion 
was Jacek Hofman. In 
2nd place was Lena 
Olbrysz and in 3rd place 
was Nina Staszewska. I 
would also like to 
congratulate all the 
students for their 
participation and for 
their hard work 
In English Language, 
the students have 
been learning about 

St. Patrick’s Day. They 
learned about the 
traditions linked to this 
holiday in Ireland and  
across the English-
speaking world.  
In Math, the students 
have been learning 
about Data 
Management. They 
have been learning to 
interpret various 
graphs such as Bar 
Graphs, Circle Graphs 
and Pictographs.   
In Science, the 
students have been 
learning about Soil. 
They wrote about the 

types of soil and the 
layers of the soil.  
In Social Studies, the 
students have been 
learning about 
different types of 
communities. They 
have also been 
learning about Native 
American Tribes such 
as The Iroquois Tribe 
and gained more 
knowledge about their 
culture, tradition and 
history.  
 

Happy Learning! 
Miss. Sandra 
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In Mathematics,  
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IMPORTANT DATES: 
 
12th-13th April- Individual 
Parent Meetings 
 
13-15th April- Science 
Week 
 
28th-30th April- Art Project 
 

 
 

 


